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Board of Directors / Budget Meeting 
September 28, 2016 at 7:00PM 
Bloomingdale Regional Library 

1906 Bloomingdale Avenue, Valrico, FL 33596  
 

Meeting Notes 
 
 

It was determined that a quorum of the BOD was not in attendance and an official meeting 
could not be held.  Board members Tim Ferguson and Ray Alzamora were present at the 
meeting.  Gigi Holmes of McNeil Management was in attendance as well.  Greg Pifer, Jack 
Hampton and Steve Keen were unable to attend.   
 
The members in attendance had no issues with the 2017 Proposed Annual Budget which 
reflects no increase in assessments.  There was one homeowner in attendance who also had 
no questions or problems with the proposed budget.  Gigi will follow up with the other BOD 
members. Unless any of them have concerns, the meeting will not be rescheduled and the 
2017 Proposed Annual Budget will be adopted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


